
 
 
 
 

 
Announcement of Khor Subdistrict Municipality  

Subject Policy on not accepting gifts (No Gift Policy)  
fiscal year 2024 

********************************************* 
 

I, Mr. Udom Chiangyot, Mayor of Khor Subdistrict as the highest executive of 
Khor Subdistrict Municipality, would like to announce the policy not to receive gifts and gifts 
from all administrators and staff. To receive gifts and gifts from all types of duties (No Gift 
Policy) together to create an honest culture in the organization, instill a mindset, values that 
are good for people's duty, rather than personal benefit. To benefit from the suffering of the 
people, not to act in conflict between personal and public interests, not to receive property 
or any other benefit. This may be calculated as money from anyone other than property or 
legitimate benefits unless it is accepted ethically by the Board of Directors.The NEC strictly 
established the ethical standards of Khor Subdistrict Municipality officials and guidelines for 
giving or receiving gifts or other benefits of government officials at all positions and levels.  

 

Therefore, it was announced to all executives, civil servants, employees, 
officers and personnel under the subdistrict. Strictly speaking. 

 
Announced on 30 October, 2023  
 

 
 

(Mr. Udom  Chiangyot)  
          Mayor of Khor Subdistrict 

 
 
 


